Falcon Wanderers AVA-072

P.O. Box 17162, Colorado Springs. CO 80935

THANK YOU FOR RENEWING YOUR FALCON WANDERERS MEMBERSHIP !!!
Here’s your Falcon Wanderers Membership Card(s).

You can help Falcon Wanderers to thrive by taking an active part in the plans
and decisions of your club. Whether you are renewing for the first time or have
been a long-time member, we need your ideas and your help. Please respond to
these Exciting Opportunities :

e Helping to plan a new Walk, Bike, Ski, Snowshoe or Swim

e At the Start Point or a Checkpoint during an event

e As a Club Officer, Committee Member or Trailmeister.

e By telling others about our sport and bringing them to an event.
As A CLUB MEMBER, YOU CONTINUE TO RECEIVE

e The Monthly Newsletter with brochures for future events via E-mail.**

e AVA publication, Starting Point, at a discounted price
WHEN YoU HELP AT AN EVENT

e Any member who helps a minimum of two hours at a regular event
receives a Discounted Event and Distance Stamp on the day of the event,
(but you must walk to receive Distance Stamp).

e Members who work at 6 or more Events in a year, receive a free, one year
Membership Renewal.

Welcome back!
Sincerely,
Jan Converse, President

October 19, 2019

=+ |f you would like to receive printed/mailed copies of the newsletter and
brochures, submit $10 per year to cover the mailing and printing costs. Make the
check to Falcon Wanderers and mail to PO Box 17162, Colorado Springs, CO
80935

E-mail - Walking@FalconWanderers.orqg Website — FalconWanderers.org

Facebook — Search for FALCON WANDERERS



